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Dear Parents/Guardians, Thank you for tasking the time to read the following information for May/June
Cumann na mBunscol
Congratulations to our school team on reaching the Cumann na mBunscol final in Cusack Park last week! We are extremely proud of all who participated, unfortunately it wasn’t our day. We extend our thanks to Mr. Anthony Healy from Healy Kitchens for sponsoring gear bags and tshirts and to Mr. Peter Loftus from Milltownpassive Builds for sponsoring pizzas for the team. Well done to all and particular thanks to Ms Martin for her excellent coaching and work with the team throughout the year. 
Outdoor Classroom

We were delighted to welcome Milltownpass Tidy Towns Committee to officially open our Outdoor Classroom recently. Months of hard work has gone into this project and we express our sincere gratitude to all involved from Milltownpass Tidy Towns, who gave their time and expertise to this wonderful project.
We also express our thanks to Milltownpassive Builds for their work. Thanks also to 5th and 6th class for their great fundraising which helped purchase the wall climbing steps. 
Finally thank you to Ms Bermingham who did tremendous work in collaborating with all the relevant groups to bring this project to life! 
School Tours
Senior Tour (3rd -6th) takes place tomorrow Wed 31st May. Full details have been sent by letter. Junior tour takes place on Thursday 22nd June. Full details will be sent by letter.
Half Day closure

Reminder: School closes on Friday 9th June at 12 to facilitate staff review of the Primary Curriculum Framework

Free Schoolbooks Scheme
Please see attached the Free Schoolbooks Scheme application form to be signed. A list of your child’s requirements for September, not covered by the scheme, will issue in June.
Junior Infant Induction Day
We look forward to welcoming our new Junior Infants for a visit to their new classroom this Friday 2nd June from 10 to 12. 

End of Year Reports

Please send a suitably sized stamped addressed envelope to the school to facilitate posting of your child’s End of Year Report.

Tesco Blue Tokens

We have been allocated Community Funding with Tesco Mullingar so please keep an eye out as the more blue tokens we collect, the more funds we receive! Thank you!
Thank you
We wish to thank Ms Mc Ananey for her work and commitment to our school during her time her and we wish her the very best in her career. Next Tuesday Ms Hanevy will return to 2nd 3rd 4th class.
Finally, as always, check out our blog page at milltownpassns.com for photos and news updates!
Yours sincerely

Pauline O’Hara

Principal

_______________________________
